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Friday 23rd February 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Years Five and Six have a great opportunity to visit The University of The West of England (UWE) on 
Thursday 14th March 2024.  The purpose of this trip is to enhance and extend our computing topic. While 
there, we will also be given the chance to tour their engineering department and take a look around the 
university campus. 
 
There will be no cost for this trip as FOMS have agreed to fund the coach costs.  We will leave school at 
9:15am.  We plan to return to school at approximately 3:00pm.   
 
On this day, the children wear their usual school uniform. They will need to bring a packed lunch including 
a refillable bottle.  Pupils who are in receipt of Benefits Related Free School Meals can be provided with a 
packed lunch from the school kitchen.  If your child is in receipt of Benefits Related Free School Meals and 
you require a school packed lunch to be provided, please make your child’s teacher aware of this as soon 
as possible. 
 
Please could you confirm that you would like your child to attend the trip by giving permission via 
ParentPay. 
 
 
 
Miss Hughes and Miss Coult 

 

 

 


